
PRIVACY POLICY 
 
This policy sets out the basis on which any personal data we collect from you, or that you 
provide to us, will be processed by us. Please read the following carefully to understand our 
policy about your personal data and how we will treat it. 
 
This site is maintained by Sunnah Trust CIC, which is the data controller for the purposes of 
the Data Protection Act 1988 (the “Act”). 
 
Your privacy is important to us. We use the information we collect about you to process 
orders and to provide an improved service for our customers and visitors. 
 
Information Collection and Use 
 
If you browse our website, then you do so anonymously. We do not collect any personal 
information without your consent. Your IP address is not linked to anything personally 
identifiable. In some cases, you may voluntarily provide personal information, for example, 
when you complete a specific form on the website. This information is used by us to assist in 
responding to whatever query or other interest you may have expressed. We may use this 
personal information to provide you with information or services that you request from us 
or which we feel may interest you, where you have consented to be contacted for such 
purposes. 
 
 
Links 
This web site may contain links to other web sites. Please remember that we are not 
responsible for the privacy practices of these other sites. This privacy policy applies only to 
information collected on this web site. 
 
Data Protection 
As required by the Act, we follow strict security procedures in the storage and disclosure of 
any information you may give to us. Unfortunately, the transfer of information via the 
internet is not completely secure. Although we use all reasonable measures to protect your 
personal data, we cannot guarantee the security of the data you transmit to our site: any 
transmission is at your own risk. 
 
Your rights 
You have the right to ask us not to process your personal data for marketing purposes. We 
will usually inform you (before collecting your data) if we intend to use your data for such 
purposes. You can exercise your right to prevent such processing by ticking certain boxes on 
the forms we sue to collect your data, or by contacting us at admin@sunnahtrust.co.uk  
 
Our privacy policy is subject to change at any time and without notice. 
 
Sunnah Trust is a private company limited by guarantee without share capital and is 
registered in England - Company number 14067028.  
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